SPWG Report to ROS

September 15th, 2005

SPWG has not met since the last meeting on July 21st & 22nd, 2005 in Austin, TX.

SPWG ad-hoc group and ERCOT Compliance will be sending a questionnaire to all members to get an idea of current maintenance, calibration & testing practices at individual utilities that could serve as a template for creating a System Protection Maintenance Plan in accordance with NERC requirements.

A new, common template for submitting relay misoperations data will be created that will make it easier to sort and compile the submitted data.

Future year short circuit cases have been complied by the ERCOT Transmission Planning and will be posted on ERCOT’s web page .

The next SPWG meeting is scheduled for November 17th & 18th, 2005 in Bryan, TX.
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